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December 6, 2022 
 
Lompoc City Council 
100 Civic Center Plaza 
Lompoc, California 93436 
 
Re: Proposed Development of a Space Center Project by Pale Blue Dot Ventures 
 
Honorable Mayor Osborne and City Council Members, 
 

Unfortunately, I am unable to attend the City Council meeting this evening. Nevertheless, 
I fully support an extension of the Memorandum of Understanding between the City of Lompoc 
and Pale Blue Dot Ventures for 4-6 months to allow negotiation of a Disposition & Development 
Agreement. 
 

I have known Steve Franck for over five years and I am familiar with the progress he and 
his team have made on this venture. I believe this project will positively transform Lompoc and 
the surrounding areas. The material they will discuss tonight has never been completed for the 
Lompoc market and is essential for a project of this magnitude to be successful.  
 

I encourage each of you to continue your support for this project. 

Regards, 
 
 
 
Robert E. Traylor 
Attorney  
 

 
 


